
PUBLIC NOTICE OF SOCIAL GATHERING

San Francisco Elections Commissioners Chris Jerdonek and Jill Rowe will be meeting for a 
social gathering at 6:15 p.m. on Thursday, September 11, 2014 at Irish Times, 500 
Sacramento Street, San Francisco, CA.

This notice is being posted on the City's website to ensure compliance with the San Francisco
Sunshine Ordinance, since the two invitees make up a majority of the Budget and Oversight 
of Public Elections Committee (BOPEC) of the San Francisco Elections Commission (see 
Section 67.3(c)(3) of the Sunshine Ordinance).

Also to ensure compliance with the Sunshine Ordinance, “members of the public shall be 
permitted to observe on a space available basis consistent with legal and practical restrictions
on occupancy” (from Section 67.4(a)(2) of the Sunshine Ordinance).

KNOW YOUR RIGHTS UNDER THE SUNSHINE ORDINANCE
(Chapter 67 of the San Francisco Administrative Code)

Government's duty is to serve the public, reaching its decisions in full view of the public.

Commissions, boards, councils, and other agencies of the City and County exist to conduct the people's
business. This ordinance assures that deliberations are conducted before the people and that City 
operations are open to the people's review.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON YOUR RIGHTS UNDER THE SUNSHINE ORDINANCE
OR TO REPORT A VIOLATION OF THE ORDINANCE,

CONTACT THE SUNSHINE ORDINANCE TASK FORCE.

Sunshine Ordinance Task Force
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689
(415) 554-7724 (voice)
(415) 554-5163 (fax)
Email: sotf@sfgov.org

Copies of the Sunshine Ordinance can be obtained from the Clerk of the Sunshine Task Force, at the 
San Francisco Public Library, and on the City's website at http://www.sfgov.org .
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